
 
 
On Wednesday 11 November Des conducted a Remembrance Day 

Service at the Shed. Various members contributed in the reading of 
poems, an explanation of the significance of the Poppy flower, a    

Remembrance Day Address and Prayers of Remembrance.  
After this the Ode was read and the Last Post and Rouse was played.  

Members then laid Floral Tributes.  
We finished by singing the National Anthem. 

 
 

The day - Friday 27 November. The place - Algester Sports Club. The event - the Sunnybank Men’s Shed Christmas    
Party. The band - Old Chisel Lite (due to ill health, 

recent employment & Covid, we were down in   
numbers, but not enthusiasm.) 

Duncan Pegg was unable to attend.                          
Kim Marx deputised Heidi to come in her place. 

The crowd started rolling in from about 11.           
The boys started with a short bracket.  

This year lunch was served at the tables - a hearty 
meal followed by dessert and tea or coffee.          
Well done, Adrian and your kitchen team! 

Paul ran proceedings.  
President Rob gave a short speech thanking 

everyone for their efforts during this            
trying year.  He presented Quiet Achiever 
Awards to Doug McCubbin, Lance Blanch    

and Jim Brown. 
The Shedder of the Year went to Ken Tedford. 
Old Chisel finished off the day with a number 

of tunes. All in all, a fitting end to the year! 

 
 

In total fifteen members attended Pinelands 
Lions Club hall at Runcorn on Friday, 6  Nov. 
Thanks to Warwick for organising the day. 
Josh took us through our paces, refreshing 
our skills in CPR, bandaging and the current 

treatments of bites, stings and poisons.   

 A father is someone who carries pictures in his wallet where his money used to be. 
   It’s always hard to explain puns to kleptomaniacs because they’re always taking things literally.                                                  

 What do you call a cow with two legs? Lean beef. But if the cow has no legs, then it’s ground beef.                                                            

 A thesaurus is great!  There’s no other word for it. 



Contacts :    Rob Johnson - President  0412 285 618      Rob de Martin  - Treasurer  0411 759 203  
                     Paul Michaels - Secretary  0437 718 513    Wyn Jones - Shed Manager  0412 043 795 
            Website: www.sunnybankshed.org                Find us on Facebook - Sunnybank Men’s Shed 
                  Location : Car park area adjacent to Sunnybank Uniting Church, Hillcrest St, Sunnybank Hills  

Postal Address :  Unit 5 / 62 Pinelands Road, Sunnybank Hills. QLD. 4109                                                  
Sunnybank Men’s Shed is the initiative of Sunnybank Uniting Church and Sunnybank RSL Sub Branch                        

     Shed News is printed by the office of Kim Marx, Councillor for Runcorn, who proudly supports us.                                                                                

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Next Committee Meeting  
Friday 18 December 8 a.m. 

            On DECEMBER 
 

1st-Alan DB.,  
4th-Geoff C.,  

9th-Bruno D’O.,                  
26th-Harry K.,  

31st-Sharma’arke H. 

 

☞ Remember to keep hydrated - cool water in the fridge. 

☞ Sign on for the Bunnings BBQ on Saturday 12 Dec. 

☞ Thanks to Duncan Pegg M.P. for donating a Hamper for 

our Christmas Raffle. 

☞ Thanks to Kim Marx for the Hamper & Christmas Cake. 

☞ We bid farewell to Dale M. who is moving to FNQ. 

☞ Mike lodged a Grant for a new Router Table & a clear 

Stock Guide System for the Table Saw. 

☞ Wyn & Ted report that the new Tool Storage System 

will be finished by 18 December. 

“My grandfather knew the exact year, the exact day and the exact hour he would die.”                                                                       
“Wow.  He must have been a very evolved soul.  However did he know?”                “The judge told him.” 

We finish with a Shed BBQ on Friday, 18 December. 

We re-open on Wednesday 6 January, 2021.   

The Daily Attendance Fee of $3 is re-instated next year.  

The Shed will supply Tea, Coffee, Milk, Sugar,                    
Biscuits and Tongs.       BYO CUP.                                                                             

 
 
Well, people can’t get enough of mud kitchens! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Daryl and Geoff taking pallets apart for wood.   Warwick & Ken K.– one more finished.    Sally taking delivery of hers. 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Joy with her new Jigsaw Table.     Peter & the boys with a chest of drawers.                             Bruno’s model car. 


